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There is no truth in the report that work on the new union 
depot has been stopped by order of the General Manager of the 
DSS&A. The contractors are at work upon the frame of the build-
ing which will be erected as soon as the site is decided upon. 

General Manager Underwood, of the Soo line , is expected here 
from Minneapolis today. The details relating to the graveling 
of streets will then be considered and probably the question of 
the depot site also. 

~SS&A 
MStP&SSM 
Stations 


